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May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 4 Koalas 

 

I am writing to inform you that Mr Crane will be leaving Walmsley CE Primary at the end of this half 

term.  We wish him every success for the future.  

 

We will be joined after half term by Mrs Sarah Baker who will take over as the Year 4 Koala teacher 

for the rest of the academic year.  Mrs Baker has a wealth of experience working in Year 4.  She 

has completed the National Professional Qualification for Behaviour and Culture and has lead a 

range of subjects during her extensive primary teaching career.  She has already visited school and 

has a thorough understanding of the curriculum that has already been taught, the needs of the 

children, the progress made to date and the Walmsley expectations. 

 

Whilst I appreciate that it is another change to staffing for the children in Koalas, I am confident 

that they will have a very positive end to their time in Year 4 and will be well prepared for moving 

up to Year 5.  

 

Please do not hesitate to speak to me during drop off and pick up times or call in to the office/email 

me – athertonj@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk if you have any questions.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Joanna Atherton 

Headteacher 
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